
L’École Secondaire

Oak Bay High
Feb 16, 2024

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,

Here are some of the important dates for this week:

February is Black History Month

Please take some time to honour and celebrate the diversity and history of Black people in Canada

Feb 19 Family Day - Schools not in session

Feb 21 Team Planning - First period class begins at 9:55 am.

For those of you who wish to connect with our daily announcements, please go to the following link:

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/

Barb’s Rugby Fundraiser

Oak Bay Barbs Rugby Music Bingo - Feb 28th . See the following flyer for details

Hot Lunch & Breakfast Program

If you are able, please donate to help us continue to provide nutritious meals for our students.

Suggested donation is $7 / meal. Donations can be made at:

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/53306/140/False/True

Or use the following QR code:

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Szv_YVN5AiFbndxtWE4A32UnJqQU4moR/view?usp=sharing
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/53306/140/False/True


Student Learning Survey 2024

The Provincial Student Learning Survey is unique in its scope, size and usefulness to schools. It gathers

information from parents/guardians/caregivers, teachers, and students on topics related to school

environment, safety, and achievement. The information is used for planning in individual schools and

provides a district and provincial perspective.

In early March, the Student Learning Survey will be administered to students in grades 10 and 12, their

caregivers, and all school staff. We encourage all caregivers to participate in this survey, as the results are

important in identifying and celebrating current strengths, as well as determining where the school

needs to focus improvement. The surveys contain standard questions for the Province – in addition,

questions from the school and/or district that focus on local conditions or issues may be included.

The survey can be completed electronically and can be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey. Any computer with an Internet connection can be used, and

access to the e-survey is simple and secure. The survey can be accessed through the link with or without

an anonymous logon code by selecting the school district and school name where your child attends

school. Provincial, District and School Reports for previous years can be viewed at the same site under

the Results section.

The e-survey site will be open until May 3rd.

If you have any questions, please contact the school administration.

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey

